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It gives us immense pleasure to bring the fifth edition of monthly e- Newsletter 

„e- Palaash‟ for the month March 2020. This issue has added new flavor like 

news on awards, industry connectivity and many more. The University nurture 

research-based education and for promoting it, the university organized a series 

of seminars and conferences like “FinTech Conclave” on February 12, 2020, 

Conference on “Data Privacy and Cyber Security Laws in India” on February 15, 

2020, and Conference on “Digital Transformation for Socio-Economic 

Development of Rural India” in association with NABARD held on February 25, 

2020. These were theme-based seminars that provided a platform for budding 

managers, advocates and engineers to hone their skills in multiple fronts.  

 

It is a matter of proud that ICFAI University, Jharkhand is associated with 

“Unnat Bharat Abhiyan” a project under Ministry of Human Resource 

Development, Government of India. Under this context, the University aims to 

bring the transformational changes in rural development processes in the 

nearby Villages. Both the faculties and students are actively involved in 

conducting village as well as household survey. It is a matter of proud that our 

university has been selected by National Bank for Agriculture and Rural 

Development (NABARD) to carry out the TDF programme to promote the 

integrated development of tribal families. 

 

We congrats our PhD Scholar, Mr. Abhay Kumar Sinha, Mr.Susmit Roy and Mr 

Ajitabh Kumar Dubey for successfully completing Ph.D from Faculty of 

Management Department. We are delighted to apprise to our readers that our 

University organized activities in the diverse field such as Rangoli competition, 

painting, poster, skit competition etc.   

Our University Known for bringing good companies, our Placement cell, 

successfully placed some of our meritorious students in reputed organization.  

 

We congratulate students on getting selected in reputed companies. On behalf 

of ICFAI Community, we are thankful for both Private as well as Public sector 

Organizations to visit our university campus for recruitment purposes, sharing 

experiences and delivering lecture to prepare and groom our students to 

become industry –fit. We are also thankful to a different eminent guest who has 

shared their valuable experiences and provided tips to our students for different 

cracking different placement round and achieving professional success and 

excellence. 

 

 

 

Happy Reading!!!! 

 

 


